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Since the beginning of the ICC, members of the Department of Electronic and Biomedical Engineering has
been collaborating with ICC researchers in different projects. This situation improved when they became
members of the ICC starting on 2011. Since then, synergies in different fields have arose. This is a brief
summary of the past, present and expected future.
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